Request for Withdrawal


	RMGRR Number
	111
	RMGRR Title
	Process Updates for the Request of Historical Usage Data via Smart Meter Texas Web Portal

	
	

	Date 
	August 7, 2014 

	
	

	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Kathy Scott on behalf of the Advanced Metering Working Group (AMWG) 

	E-mail Address
	Kathy.Scott@CenterPointEnergy.com 

	Company
	CenterPoint Energy

	Phone Number
	713-207-7830

	Cell Number
	713-582-8654

	Market Segment
	Investor Owned Utility (IOU)


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


The AMWG submits this Request for Withdrawal of Retail Market Guide Revision Request (RMGRR) 111.  The Smart Meter Texas (SMT) project team is currently developing a new Letter of Authorization (LOA) process that is planned for implementation in the fourth quarter of 2014.   This SMT LOA process will create new functionality that allows Customers registered on SMT to authorize third parties access to their historical usage data.  Due to this project’s planned implementation, AMWG is withdrawing RMGRR111.  A new RMGRR documenting this new Smart Meter Texas Letter of Authorization functionality and business process will be submitted.  
Please note that this RMGRR was originally submitted by the Advanced Metering Implementation Team (AMIT) Operations Working Group; however, AMIT and all its working groups were disbanded and ongoing responsibilities were transitioned to the AMWG under the Retail Market Subcommittee (RMS).  
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